
WOMEN’S TEAM TENNIS OF AUSTIN 

FALL CAPTAIN’S MEETING 

WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 4, 2019 

RIVERPLACE COUNTRY CLUB 

9:30 AM – 11:00 AM 

 

Welcome to the new season for WTTA.  Our fall captain’s meeting date is shown above.  The meeting 

will again be held at Riverplace Country Club.  Directions to Riverplace are shown at the bottom of this 

letter. 

Although all captains are strongly encouraged to attend, the meeting will only be mandatory for new 

captains.  However, captains who choose not to attend will still be responsible for knowing all of the 

WTTA rules and requirements, even those that may be new this season.  The Rules may be accessed 

on the WTTA website and should be reviewed by every captain.  If you have questions, your club rep 

can assist. 

At this meeting Captains will receive instructions on using the new and improved WTTA website, Rules, 

and information on match play and reporting of scores.  You will also have the opportunity to meet your 

club rep, flight coordinator and other captains.   

Thank you for serving as Captain and we look forward to seeing you.  

Susan Cippele 

Director, WTTA 

Directions to Riverplace:  Take the RR 2222 exit off of Loop 360.  Go west to the stop light at Riverplace 

Blvd. and 3M.  Take a left on Riverplace Blvd. and follow it until you see the club house on the left. 


